

## TWEED VALLEY JAZZ CLUB INC

P.O Box 5147, South Murwillumbah 2484

Mr. Garry Corbett, Manager, Community and Cultural Services, Tweed Shire Council, MURWILLUMBAH.

Dear Mr. Corbett.



The Club,s President, Mr. Peter McLaughlin has informed me that he has booked the Civic Centre once again for our High Schools Workshop on Tuesday, 9th, September, 08

To enable me to finalise this arrangement I would appreciate your consideration of a request for a reduction in the usual rental to School rates for the following reasons -

- A. The Jazz Club is a non profit registered association and has since its inception 12 years ago directed a large proportion of its small profit plus sponsors contributions into the education of students through various workshops.
- B. These workshops have been conducted by leading masters of Jazz in Australia and in recent years have been directed by Prof. John Hoffman. This type of tuition would normally only be available in Capital Cities or conservatoriums so the cultural benefit to local students is very important.
- C. Our club does not charge students or members for these workshops and the total cost of production is provided from our funds.
- D. The club currently supports 4 sections of the Murwillumbah Festival of performing Arts in the Jazz Arts (Individual Vocal and Instrumental and bands under 16 years and 20 years. The winners of these sections will perform at Greenhills on Tweed on the last Friday of July and August where they will receive Perpetual Trophies, Individual Trophies, and Cash Prizes totaling

You will be aware that Council has very generously granted our club \$2000 towards the cost of production of our abovementioned student education programmes. However any reduction in cost would be greatly appreciated.



# Country Women's Association of N.S.W.

Incorporated in 1931 by an Act of NSW Parliament

Murwillumbah Evening Branch

.Branch/Group

All Communications to be addressed to the "Secretary". ABN 82 318 909 926

Miss Janet Twohill 371 Dulguigan Road MURWILLUMBAH NSW 2484

20 July 2008

Tweed Shire Council PO Box 816 MURWILLUMBAH NSW 2484 TWEED SHIRE COUNCIL
FILE NO. CLINC CRE - MEAH - HIRE
DOC. NO.
RECTO 2 1 JUL 2008

ASSIGNED TO: CORBETT, CF
HARD COPY MAGE

Dear Sir

Re: Hire of Murwillumbah Auditorium

Murwillumbah Evening Branch of CWA has secured the Murwillumbah Auditorium for their Annual Craft Expo to be held on 20 September 2008.

We now seek a waiver/reduction of the hire fees for Friday, 19 September 2008 between 12 noon and 4.30pm and Saturday, 20 September 2008 (all day).

If you require any further information regarding the above please do not hesitate to contact me on (02) 66721769 (a/h).

We look forward to your favourable response in the near future.

Yours faithfully

Miss Janet Twohill

Hon. Secretary

It Tucke

Murwillumbah Evening Branch of CWA



28th Feb 2008

The General Manager Tweed Shire Council Mr. Mike Raynor

#### Re: Use of the Civic Centre Complex for the Banana Festival

Dear Mike,

As President of the Tweed Banana Festival, I would like to request the use of the Civic Center Auditorium under similar terms as previous festivals, with the council donating the use of the auditorium on the specified dates at no fee as part of council sponsorship of the event.

We would also ask that again the council meet the cost of acquiring and erecting the catwalk for the Fashion parade as was the case last year.

The dates the auditorium is required are Tuesday  $19^{\rm th}$  August through to and including Saturday  $30^{\rm th}$  August.

All evening functions, being on 22<sup>nd</sup>, 23<sup>rd</sup>, 29<sup>th</sup> and 30<sup>th</sup> August, will be concluded by midnight and the Saturday 30<sup>th</sup> family fun day will conclude by 8.pm, we also have discussed street closure for the family fun day within your relevant departments and the Murwillumbah police.

We seek permission to use the public park area adjacent to the Memorial as part of our family fun activity's and subject to the completion and hand over to council of the new three leveled car park. We seek permission to use this area also for Saturday  $30^{th}$  August only, from 9am-8pm.

Wharf street retailers will have access to the rear of their premises until 12 noon via traffic control officers.

We have reviewed the itinerary for the festival; the family fun day on the  $30^{th}$  is instead of the Friday night street carnival.

Once we have confirmed our full itinerary we will post it on our festival web site www.banana[estival.org].



PO Box 603, Murwillumbah 2484 Phone: (D Email: festival@norex.com.au

Phone: (02)6672 6186 Fax: (02) 6672 6786

Fax: (02) 6672 6786 Mobile: 0427 726 186 Website: www.bananafestival.asn.au

## "Let us Hold High the Lamp of Service for the Welfare of our Hospitals."

P.O. Box 1067, Tweed Heads 2485 Phone (07)

### United Hospital Auxiliaries of N.S.W. INC.

(Tweed Heads Branch)

President: June Young Secretary: Marie Bolster Treasurer: Helen Boddington

Secretary Ph: 07 55 904377

29th July, 2008

APPRECIATION

Mr Gary Corbett Manager Community & Cultural Services Tweed Shire Council PO Box 816 MURWILLUMBAH NSW 2484

Dear Mr Corbett,



I wish to confirm bookings at the Tweed Heads Civic Centre for 2009 made with David Martain.

Islander Room

Monday February 2nd

March 2

April 6th

May 4th

June 1st

July 7th

September 7th

October 5th November 2<sup>nd</sup>

December 7th

Auditorium

Monday August 3<sup>rd</sup> - Annual General Meeting May 25<sup>th</sup> - Fashion Parade

Setting up for fete on Thursday 8th and Friday 9th October

Saturday October 10th - Annual Fete

Our members are grateful for Council's approval of the use of the South Sea Islander room and Auditorium for our meetings at no charge. We would be obliged if we could have the Auditorium for the fashion parade and the Islander Room and Auditorium for the Annual General Meeting at a reduced fee as in previous years. The flyers for the fashion parade and fete will contain the acknowledgement "The programme has been supported by the Tweed Shire Council".

We enclose a Certificate of Appreciation for David Martain for his assistance given to us at all times. He is always most helpful and obliging.

Yours faithfully, MBelstes.

Marie Bolster

Secretary.